NASA-FAA-INDUSTRY 

WORKSHOP #5

September 19 & 20th, 2002

FAA ACO—Long Beach, California

Ok…Need an overall plan:

Outline the Next Steps:

1.  Are we moving ahead with this umbrella—and what does the umbrella look like—make larger--time to bring in the airline/pilot/strengthen FAA? YES.
2. PR at NASA/FAA Dryden & CAMMI…the National News picks up local issue?  Contact person?  Action: Rod will give it a whirl.

a. Yes.  The vendors still have a parallel option to certify the better magenta thru their local ACO, but this does not deter the go forward for the safety benefit and the operational aspect.

b. Coalition from airlines bringing their views

c. Yes. In addition to UAL & Delta, possible invites to reach out to NW & America, Airbus (Tony Broderick), AIR (Shelia Mariano & Bob Passman) FAA R&D…  

d.  Bring them back in—Progress against plan, Rd Show…“easy way to get Safety”…Payback for the effort.

BIG MEETING—marketing to get support, and nuts and bolts to get through the activity…


NASA/NCAR/ATR/Industry speak on what we got


FAA speak up on what we got


Pilot input…educate people to give us the political support to keep us all going, and a meter of where we are trying to go.

2-Day Meeting—Dog and Pony Show (real hard-hitting content) first day & 2nd day technical

First Day Program Focused—tightly coupled (not a program review) report out of technology on all aspects, design, cert, implications:

Accidents across the board since 1988…

Flt Attendant & CAMMI + PR tape from Flt test 

Cost benefit presentation—

Airlines-Pilots-Director Flt Ops (Roland get assoc to give pitch of needs from technology)

TPAWS has accomplished, with working agreement with NASA/FAA United Rd Map.

FAA Can do with this—certify. 

Industry presents their capabilities. 

Questionnaire at end put panel up there-- (Develop Questions)

“Form a Better Magenta-give us resources and get better than magenta.”  

Second Day:

-With report outs from sub groups on the detail levels

3. We need FAA involvement from the FAA Cert team in addition to existing 3 attending the meetings-time to actually work the writing.

a. Travel

b. Activities producing/modify the document process

c. Work with NASA and FAA

4. Market our process!!!  From NASA/NCAR/ATR/Industry this tech is ready, we can cert, and we need your input airlines

Meeting Schedule:  

When & Location? -- Suggestions Boulder CO.  Early FEB.

1. FINANCIAL CASE:  Document the cost of the 3 injury and the above cost on carriers for heavy turbulence downtime, etc…

a. Get verification of cost from airlines, assoc.

i. Don’t use a pilot reported alert in flt deck for ac downtime for inspection

b. Get former NTSB to do study…

2. How can we amend the TSO, how soon the vendors will have a full-blown turbulence detection system by this time ___?  We need to define the thresholds, pass fail criteria…

3. Assign areas from FAA charts in parallel as this upcoming large meeting.

Telecon Time:  4th November 

-With report outs from sub groups on the detail levels

8th & 17th or 18th DC—Need Kirk at DC to represent FAA Cert as joint partner—(Gloria Airborne Systems (Potential Radar programmatically based).  NASA to figure actual date out--
Action:  Victoria compiles the Invite List.  

Action:  John to check w/NCAR on facilities for 1st or 2nd week of Feb.


